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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE 
REQUESTING A PROTOCOLARY MEETING OF THE 
PERMANENT COUNCIL TO RECEIVE 
HER EXCELLENCY MICHELLE BACHELET, 
PRESIDENT OF CHILE
Permanent Mission of Chile
to the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C., June 2009

Excellency:
I have the honor to address Your Excellency with regard to an official visit by Her Excellency the President of the Republic of Chile, Michelle Bachelet, to Washington, D.C., later this month.
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I am hereby requesting, through your good offices, that a protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council be convened for next June 24, at 11:45 a.m., for Her Excellency, President Bachelet, to address the member state representatives.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Pedro Oyarce


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of Chile


to the Organization of American States

Ambassador Graeme Clark

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States
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